5% February 2025

Dear all,
Year 4 Trip to Winchester Science Centre & Planetarium — Wednesday 30" April 2025

Our topic next term is called 'Rise of the Robots'. To start this topic off with a bang we have booked to visit
Winchester Science Museum and Planetarium. Whist there, the children will take part in a discovery
workshop called “The Science of Us” as well as seeing The Planetarium Show.

We will be travelling by coach during the school day.

Payment details:

The cost of the visit is £25.50 but you will not need to contribute if you paid the annual Primary Trip
contribution at the beginning of the school year. You would have also consented when you made this
payment. If there is a change to any medical information since consent, please do let your child’s class
teacher know.

Those parents not having paid this annual contribution — If your child would like to take part in this
workshop, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £25.50 to cover the cost of the visit.

Payment should be made on the School’s ParentPay system, where you can also give consent for your child
to participate. If you do not have access to ParentPay, or are unsure if you made an annual contribution,
please contact the finance office.

If insufficient voluntary contributions are made, then it is unlikely that the experience will go ahead. Please
contact the school if you would like your child to participate but you have difficulty with making the
contribution. The finance team can be contacted on finance@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk

Should your child not wish to attend this trip, please inform your child’s class teacher as soon as possible;
they must still attend school and alternative provisions will be made. Normal school procedures will be
followed through for non-attendance in school.

Items to Take:

Your child must come to school as normal and in school uniform. Please provide a packed lunch, along with
a water bottle, in an easy to carry bag such as a rucksack. If your child is in receipt of the FSM provision,
then please request a packed lunch via your class teacher. Requests for this must be received no later than
Thursday 24" April.

We will need some parent volunteers to help us on the day. If you would like to volunteer, please email Mr
White at dwhite@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr White and Miss Priestley
Year 4 Class Teachers
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